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As a recipient of the College of Medicine and Health doctoral travel bursary, I was 

grateful of the opportunity to present my research at the Alzheimer’s Association 

International Conference in London. 

The AAIC 2017 conference was the largest dementia research conference in the world to 

date, with over 5600 delegates present. I attended many plenary sessions, symposia and 

viewed many posters over the course of the week. As a result, I believe that my 

understanding of dementia has vastly improved. 

Furthermore, this conference allowed me to present my research to an interested 

audience, therefore maximising dissemination of my research, as well as fostering future 

collaborations.  

Many thanks again to the College of Medicine and Health for this bursary. 

 

 

 

 

 


